
 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy new year and welcome back! We hope you all 
had a lovely break! We are now 2 weeks into to this half 
term and are planning an exciting year ahead! 

 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club: You can book 

a place for Breakfast club up to 3:30pm the day 

before (for a Monday, you need to book on the 

Friday before) Afterschool Club can be booked up 

to 12:00pm on the same day, Unless it is a 

Monday as above. If your child does not have a 

place booked they will not be allowed to attend. 

All bookings must be made through sQuid. 

The office will not be able to book any places 

for Breakfast or Afterschool Club. 

Breakfast Club: £4 per session per child. 

07:30am – 08:45am. 

Afterschool Club: £5 per session per child. 

03:30pm – 05:30pm. 

Can you donate any old clothing? 

Our EYFS staff are in URGENT need of spare 

clothes for our Reception children. If you have any 

Joggers, leggings, tights, socks or New unused 

underwear please leave drop them off at our 

reception classes!  

Ideally ages ranged from 2-7. Thanks!  

Attendance: 

Our school attendance since returning from the 

Christmas Break is at 92.1%. Our goal for the next 

two weeks is to bump those figures up to 96% and 

need your help!  

Any class that gets 100% attendance for one week 

gets a non-uniform day the following Friday! 

Please remember if your child is going to absent 

from school to call the office before 9:30 on 

01159155770 or email the attendance team at 

attendance@cantrell.nottingham.sch.uk  

 

 

Nursery:  

We have vacancies in our nursery for children 

that are 3 years old. If you’re interested in a place 

for your child, you can put them on the list from 

birth. You can do this by calling the office/ 

Emailing us at admin@cantrell.nottingham.sch.uk  

  

Head lice:  

We have been informed of an outbreak of head lice 

in school. It is important to check and treat your 

children ASAP to avoid further outbreaks. Please 

see class dojo for the letter offering advice. 

Late drop offs/ Early Pickups: 

A polite reminder that unless agreed with 

attendance or SLT prior, your child will not be 

authorised to leave the school premises throughout 

the school day.  

EVERY MINUTE COUNTS!! 

15 minutes late each day is the same as being 

absent from school for 2 weeks a year!  

Lost Property: 

Please remember to label your children’s clothing 

as we have a growing mountain of items in lost 

property. We will be arranging another FREE LP 

shop towards the end of the month. Lost property 

will be available on a Friday in Main reception. 

Anything that isn’t claimed by the 3rd Friday of the 

month will be added to our lost property shop.  

Club Updates 

Please see the list below for Ater School Clubs: 

 

Gymnastics Year 3/4/5 started on Tuesday 9th. 

This is bookable on Squid if you’d like your child to 

participate. The last session is 6th Feb. 3:30-4:30. 

Choir has re-started every Tuesday as usual, 3:30 

until 5pm.  

Year 6 Maths club is back on Mondays 3:30-4:30. 

Area Band is back on Thursdays 3:30-5:00.  

 

Please check the relevant Class Dojo groups for 

important updates/news.  
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